[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State ZIP Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]


[Date]

The Honorable [Representative's Full Name]
U.S. House of Representatives
[Office Address]
Washington, DC 20515


Re: Payment Choice Act (H.R. 4128)
Dear Representative [Last Name],
I am writing as a constituent from [Your City or ZIP Code] to express my strong support for the Payment Choice Act (H.R.4128). This important legislation would require retail businesses to accept cash for in-person transactions of $500 or less and prohibit them from charging higher prices to customers who pay with cash.
Access to cash transactions remains vital for many Americans, including seniors, low-income individuals, and those without access to digital payment methods. Cash also provides a reliable, fee-free, and private means of payment increasingly preferred by many for reasons of safety and privacy. In situations where digital systems fail—such as during natural disasters or cyberattacks—cash is often the only option for purchasing essential goods and services.
As stores increasingly move to card- or app-only payments, I urge you to support the Payment Choice Act to ensure that all consumers retain the freedom to choose cash. Your backing would help protect vulnerable populations and uphold equitable access to commerce for all citizens.
Thank you for your service to our district and for considering this important issue. Your support of the bill would be greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
